
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website www.stwilfridsrcprimary.co.uk Weekly Information Sheet No.19 Dated 09.02.24 

As 
 

Religious Life of the School Please see the link for this week's Wednesday Word; 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-
special?pid=MTA101634&v=119.3 
Sacramental Programme – the next children’s meeting will be on Wednesday 21st 
February 3:30-4:15pm in school. Following this, the Y3 children will make their First 
Confession (The Sacrament of Reconciliation) on Saturday 24th February.  
 
CARITAS St Joseph’s Penny Boxes – These have been sent home, please fill during 
Lent and then return to school. By remembering Caritas Salford during Lent, your 
donations and prayers will make a real difference to the lives of people in our local 
communities facing poverty, disadvantage, homelessness and isolation.  
Whole School Mass – There will be a whole school Mass at St. Wilfrid’s on Tuesday 20th 
February at 9:30am. 
 
Class Assembly Dates 
Parents/carers are invited to their children’s Spring term class assemblies in the school 
hall as follows; 
Parlick Year R on Thursday 14th March at 3:00pm 
Pendle Y2 on Friday 15th March at 2:35pm 
Bleasdale Y3 & Bowland Y4 Friday 22nd March 2:35pm (Easter theme) 
Beacon Y5 this Friday 9th February at 2:35pm 
We ask visitors not to arrive for Friday assemblies before 2:30pm as we won’t be ready 
and don’t have the capacity at our entrance for large numbers waiting. Thank you. 
 
SCHOOL NEWS 
 
Reminder for Y5 Parents – France trip - The next instalment for the France trip is now 
due.  Please pay £75 on ParentPay by Friday 9th February.  Thank you. 
 
Bowland Wild Boar Park free tickets available – One free ticket per family (valid only 
through February half term 10th – 18th February 2024) available from the office. 
 
Free School Meal Vouchers – these have been ordered for all children on benefits 
entitled free school meals for the February half term and have been emailed this week. 
Please check your email incl junk/spam folders. Thank you. 
 
Advance Notice – Tempest Photos will be in school on Monday 4th March to take class 
photographs. 
 
Advance Notice – Parents’ Evening will take place on Wednesday 6th March between 
2:30pm and 5:55pm.  You will be able to make appointments after half term, either pop 
into the office, email or ring on 01772 782394.  
 
World Book Day - Will take place on Thursday March 7th.  Children are to dress up as a 
character from a female authors book. 
 
February Half-Term - Please note we break up today at the usual time of 3:30pm and 
return to school 8:55am on Monday 19th February.  
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The highest award in our school is the Star. These are the children who 
have excelled in class all week.  

 

Remember your child can keep and wear their STAR BADGE all year but we cannot 
provide replacements. Also, please remove the badge before washing uniform as if 

not they can cause a hole to sweatshirts, polo shirts, cardigans, etc. Thank you. 
 
 
 

Parlick – Julius David: for always trying hard and answering questions on the carpet. 
  
Fairsnape – Tyler Matheson-Pegg: for a wonderful use of phonics in his writing. 
 
Pendle – Joe Steinhage: for always answering well in class. 
 
Bleasdale – Azair Ahmed: for working hard to develop and improve his writing skills. 
 

Bowland – Alice Reynolds: for excellent RE work and showing a good understanding. 
 

Beacon – Frankie Hampshire: for being a superb talk partner this week, showing 
kindness and always helping her partner when needed. 
 
Dunsop – Marlie-Reo Daly: for being an outstanding member in our class and school. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Wilf and the teachers are tickled pink with this week’s marvellous mathematicians 
who are; Oliver Rawcliffe, Luke Moon, Lamar Wallace, Kian O’Rourke, Lex Dewhurst, 
Marcel Groth and Edie Hall. 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 
The following children have shown great effort, perseverance or talent with their 
reading this week; Nellie Cornall, Oscar Reynolds, Talisa Casey, Oxleigh Ryder, Jakub 
Wiktor, Ellie McKenna and Willow Slater-Smith. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 

Events at Longridge Library over half term  
 
All our events can be found here: What's On at Longridge Library 
 
 
Puppy Power 
Saturday 10 February to Saturday 17 February 
All ages (children under 8 must be accompanied by an adult) 
Can you round up all the litter before they dog-ear the books? (The puppies are not real, but 
they are still cute.) 
Free self-led activity during opening hours. 

  
Paws and Claws Storytime 
Thursday 15 February 

10am to 10.30am 
For children aged 7-11 (children under 8 must be accompanied by an adult) 
Come and hear pet-themed tales in this one-off session. 
Free event, no booking required. 
  
Be Dog Smart 
Thursday 15 February 
Session 1: 10.30am to 12pm OR Session 2: 2pm to 3.30pm 
For children aged 7-11 (children must be accompanied by an adult and supervised at 
all times) 
A fun, family workshop with Dogs Trust to learn how to be safe and responsible around our 

four-pawed friends. N.B. No real dogs will be at this event. 
Free event, places must be booked in advance. 
To book please email Samantha.Smith@dogstrust.org.uk 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://events.apps.lancashire.gov.uk/w/webpage/upcoming-events?q=&matchOn=&venues=Longridge+Library
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